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Postdoctoral Position in Behavioral Economics / 
Behavioral Finance  
  
The Chair of Economic Theory 1 (Prof. Dr. Sebastian Ebert) at the 
Department of Economics invites applications for the position of 
a postdoctoral researcher. The position is available for a period of 
three years (extension up to three additional years possible) and 
starts based on mutual agreement.  
 
The recruited candidate will become a member of the newly funded 
DFG research group Consumer Preferences, Consumer Mistakes, 
and Firms’ Response, which comes with additional opportunities. 
The position is research-focused and comes with no or a very light 
teaching load. Research activities (such as presenting at 
international conferences or conducting experiments) will be actively 
supported by the chair and generous funding is available. 
 
The successful candidate should show great potential to conduct top 
quality research or already have some publications in very good 
economics or finance journals. Applications from theoretical and 
empirical/experimental researchers are equally welcome. German 
language skills are not required. Applicants must have (or must be 
expected to obtain soon) a doctoral degree in economics or related 
fields. As an equal opportunity employer, Heidelberg University 
actively encourages applications from women. Preference will be 
given to disabled applicants with equal qualifications. The salary is 
based on TV-L scale (E13), depending on personal qualification. For 
further information, please write to the email below. 
 
Please send your application (Cover letter explaining your interest in 
the position, CV, names of two references, grade transcripts 
including Abitur/A-levels, one research paper) as a single pdf file to 
ulrike.arnold@awi.uni-heidelberg.de. 
 
Applications will be reviewed on a rolling basis (so apply as soon 
as possible) until October 15, 2023.  
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